
 

 

Request for Proposals 
For Construction Contractor for  

Finish-Out Construction of the Third Floor DHA HQ Services Building Expansion 
and Renovation of the Existing DHA HQ Services Facility  

 (RFP-2024-26) 

 
 

 

DHA is seeking Proposals from qualified Construction Contractors demonstrating their capability to 

provide construction and value engineering services for the finish out of the third floor of a newly 

constructed office building and renovation of the second and third floors of the existing DHA HQ 

Services Building. 

 

Responses to this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) may be delivered to Kenneth Duke, DHA Procurement 

Department, 3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75212 per the instructions in the RFP. 

Requirements for submission of a proposal in response to this RFP may be downloaded from DHA’s 

website (https://dhantx.com/business-partners/procurement/ ). 

Responses to this RFP must be submitted to DHA Procurement Department at 3939 N. Hampton Road, 
Dallas, Texas 75212 by 2:00 p.m. C.D.T. on Thursday, May 9, 2024 via U.S. Mail or Overnight Delivery. 

Hand delivery or facsimile transmission will not be accepted. 

 

All sealed responses to this RFP must be received in the Procurement Department by the specified time. 

Any Proposals received after 2:00 p.m., on Thursday, May 9, 2024 will be rejected. 

 

DHA RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL PROPOSALS OR TO WAIVE ANY INFORMALITIES IN 

THE PROPOSALS. DHA WILL NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, 

RELIGION, SEX, DISABILITY, FAMILIAL STATUS, OR AGE. EQUAL HOUSING OPPORTUNITY. 

 


